
Re-Open Arkansas endorses 
Chris Corbitt

House District 55

Conway area voters in Arkansas House District 55 have an opportunity to elect a
true  man  of  the  people.   As  a  lawyer,  Chris  Corbitt  has  fought  for  our
constitutional carry rights, our right to breathe freely, and our free speech rights.
As a regular contributor to  The Dave Elswick Show, Chris Corbitt advocates for
our freedom to manage our own lives as we see fit.  When elected to the state
legislature,  he  wants  to  effectively  shut  down  the  DMV  by  eliminating  the
burdensome annual vehicle tag renewal requirement; remove onerous occupational
licensing requirements; and reduce regulations on small business, while ensuring
that  Arkansas  remains  free  and  open.   Corbitt  is  the  only  House  District  55
candidate we trust to protect your God-given and constitutional rights and to vote
for individual liberty every single time in the state legislature.  Reopen Arkansas
fully endorses Chris Corbitt, and we urge our members to support his campaign.  

Corbitt policy positions important to Reopen Arkansas: 
http://reopenarkansas.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Chris-Corbitt-candidate-questionnaire.pdf

About Reopen Arkansas: 

We are a grassroots group of over 5,000 liberty-minded individuals which began as a result of the 
unconstitutional shutdowns in March, 2020.  We advocate for a return to 100% pre-2020 normalcy, 
bodily and medical autonomy and privacy for all Arkansans, and individual liberty as guaranteed by 
our nation's founding documents.  
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